
To The Committee, 
 
I strongly urge you to stop this bill in the committee. 
 
I agree that more focus needs to be made on mentally ill people with a death wish to harm others. 
But this can certainly be taken advantage of to harm innocent people by vengeful relatives, friends, etc. 
 
Maybe you should add a tax to any purchase of violent music, video games, movies etc.  I think 
that would go a lot further to changing behaviors in the long run. 
 
If someone wants to harm someone they’ll find a way to do it. 
 
Chicago has the most strict gun laws and the highest rates of deaths.   
Your approach is not the answer and is a violation of our Constitutional rights. 
 
Please stop this bill! 
 
Thank You, 
Carla Pletka 
Milwaukie, OR 
 
 
 


